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Announcement of lane closure at the lakefront 
 
 
New Orleans -  Work being done by the Army Corps of Engineers will require the lane closure of 
the right eastbound lane of Lakeshore Drive at Topaz Street starting on Monday, December 
10th until Friday, December 21st, 2007. 
 
The Topaz floodgate was removed and is being replaced with an earthen levee by the Army 
Corps of Engineers.  In addition, drainage catch basins and curbs will to be installed along 
Lakeshore Drive at Topaz Street to complete the project. 
 
 
 
 


